
 
Transition Programme for P7 
 
As part of our approach to prepare your child for the upcoming transfer from Primary to 
Secondary school, our school are hosting a transition programme for the P7 pupils next 
week. The first part of the programme is delivered to pupils during school on Monday. The 
Transition programme is delivered by REIM Training solutions and is funded through our 
Extended school’s partnership with St Joseph’s Crossmaglen. 
The second part of the programme is delivered via Zoom at 5pm on Monday 16th and 
involves parents and pupils. Please see details below. We would encourage as many 
parents to take part as possible as in previous years the feedback regarding the information 
shared has been very positive. The meeting access codes for Zoom are as follows. 
 
I will reissue the code via text message on Monday.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
P. Quinn 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87824282939?pwd=QkxaNFc2UTRucnVVWWZLeldwNHhtQT09 

  
Meeting ID: 878 2428 2939 

Passcode: 070908 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87824282939?pwd=QkxaNFc2UTRucnVVWWZLeldwNHhtQT09

